17.

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE SPONSORED SEMINAR “PROVIDING SPACES FOR
PLAY, RESPONDING TO THE CHALLENGE”

An invitation had been extended to all Community Boards for members to attend this seminar, to be
held on Tuesday 18 September 2001, 4.00 pm at the Ascot Community Centre.

The following members indicated their intentions to be present; Neville Bennett, Alison Wilkie, Mike
Mora, Bob Shearing, and Mary Corbett.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


